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Attention all astronomers and would- 

be stargazers! The Nova Scotia Mu­
seum and the Royal Astronomical 
Society have arranged a special evening 
lecture and observing session on 
Friday, September 17th at 7:00 P.M., at 
the MUSEUM. All are welcome; with or 
without telescopes.

Dalhousie Gazette staff meetings Fri­
days at noon, all interested persons 
urged to attend. Production nights 
Wednesdays, persons interested in 
production only are welcome.

YWCA-Typing School - Fall course 
about to begin. Typing for beginners 
and advanced typing. Fee $55.00. 
Register YWCA 1239 Barrington St.

As part of its program to stimulate 
drama in Nova Scotia, the Nova Scotia 
Drama League, in co-operation with the 
Nova Scotia Department of Recreation, 
is holding a province-wide week-end 
seminar in stage lighting design, 
Saturday and Sunday, September 25 & 
26 in Halifax.
In addition to design, this seminar will 
include wiring, focusing, hanging, 
basics of color selection, cue sheet 
writing, instrument selection, operator 
maintenance and utilization of the 
NSDL Lighting System.
The NSDL Lighting System is a newly 
purchased touring lighting package 
consisting of a 6 dimmer 2-Scene preset 
lightboard and 20 instruments plus 
wiring and accessories. It is available 
for rent-free loan to designers who have 
trained on it at an NSDL workshop. 
Fee for the lighting seminar is $15.00. 
Registration closes 10 September 1976. 
For further information and application 
forms contact:
Jody Briggs, Nova Scotia Drama 
League, St. Mary’s Univ., S.U.B., 4th 
Floor, Halfiax, N.S. B3H 3C3 or call 
425-3876

The Dal. Women’s Movement is a
university based organization which 
provides the opportunity for women to:
1. ) Discuss the problems facing them as 
women and as students.
2. ) Give each other mutual support.
3. ) Make available resources that will 
further their understanding of social, 
political, and economic issues facing 
women.

Dalhousie University’s College of Phar­
macy will offer a refresher course on 
Sept. 26-28 in co-operation with the 
Atlantic Provinces Pharmaceutical Ad­
visory Council and the Nova Scotia 
Branch of the Canadian Society of 
Hospital Pharmacists.

#

are
are The course on the Sociology of Women 

will be taught by Susan dark and will 
begin on September 21. This course will 
examine women's position in modern 
societies and will include studies of 
discrimination and feminism.

Dalhousie Camera Club will be opera­
ting out of room 320 in the SUB during 
these hours:
Tues:
Thurs.
Sun.
The facilities are not available to Club 
members at other times in the week.

Passport and application photos are
taken in room 320 of the SUB from noon 
until 5 p.m. on Fridays. The price is 
four dollars for four prints. 6:00-11:30

9:00-11:30
11:30-11:00

Dr. Rosemarie Sampson, S.C. will teach 
the course on the psychology of sex 
differences beginning in January. The 
purpose of the course is to understand 
the why and how of pschological sex 
differentiation.

The Canadian Association for Russian 
Studies is holding its first general 
meeting at the Dalhousie Russian 
Department, 1378 LeMarchant on 
Wednesday, September 22 at 8:00 pm. 
All are invited.

The Dalhousie Intramural Golf Tourna­
ment will commence at Hartlen Point 
Forces Club.
Those interested participants are 
requested to drop by the Intramural 
Office and pick up the entry form, pay a 
green fee, and receive an assigned 
tee-off time. Entries will be accepted 
until 4:30 pm September 22, in the 
Intramural Office.
Come on down, and receive your tee-off 
time.

A new experiment in women's studies 
courses will be undertaken this 
academic year by Mount Saint Vincent 
Univerisity faculty members in the 
sociology, history and psychology 
departments.
The experiment will consist of allowing 
both credit and non-credit students to 
participate in courses on the sociology 
of women, Canadian women in histor­
ical perspective, and the psychology of 
sex differences.

The College Shop will be selling Transit 
Tickets effective July 1 st, 76. The price 
of these tickets will be $7.00 for a book 
of twenty. The selling of Transit tickets 
will be an extra service for the 
University.

The film version of Sholokhov's classic 
Quiet Flows the Don is being shown in 
the Killam Library Auditorium in 
Russian with English sub-titles on 
Wednesday, September 29, parts 1 & 2; 
and Thursday, September 30, part 3; at 
7:00 pm. Admission is free but 
contributions of $1.00 for students, and 
$1.50 for others to the Russian Studies 
scholarship fund may be made at the 
door.

Looking for an apartment, room or 
house to rent? Then check the lists 
located on the wall in Student Service, 
Main Floor SUB! Gay Alliance for Equality.. Phone line. 

Information. Counselling Referrals for 
female and male homosexuals. All calls 
confidential. Thursdays, Fridays, and 
Saturdays, 7 p.m. through 10 p.m. call 
429-6969.

The Dalhousie Chorale is gathering for 
the 1976-77 season.
This fall, the Chorale will be performing 
Handel's Messiah...All past members 
and anyone interested in singing with 
the Chorale should contact 
possible, the Dalhousie University 
Music Department at 424-2418 for 
further details.
(Please note that the first rehearsal of 
the Chorale will be held September 20.)

“Beyond Relitivism” Conference Insti­
tute of Human Values - St. Mary’s 
University. Enquiries, 
reservation forms, and programs, 
should be addressed to Dr. John R.' 
MacCormack Director Institute of Hu­
man Value Saint Mary’s University 
Halifax, N.S. telephone (902) 422-7331 
exchange 284.

requests for The Nova Scotia Drama League is 
sponsoring an acting workshop in 
“Commedia" style, in Greenwood, N.S. 
the week-end of 18-19 September. 
“Commedia dell arte’’ literally 
the comedy of the professional artists 
and refers to an improvizational theatre 
style which developed in Italy in the 
16th century; it involved the use of 
masks, acrobatics, mimes and dances. 
Fee is $10.00 For further information, 
contact:
Bill O’Connell, Box 68, Greenwood, 
N.S. BOP 1 NO or call: 765-8219

4as soon as
John Wood, Artistic Director of the 
Neptune Theatre Company, will hold 
auditions at four locations in the 
Province in Mid-September.
Two seasons ago, Mr. Wood auditioned 
extensively across the Province, 
meeting candidates in many parts of 
Nova Scotia. A number of these people 
were later to tour the Province with the 
Neptune’s much-loved production of 
Godspell.
This year Mr. Wood will audition in 
Halifax, Truro, Yarmouth and Sydney, 
looking for talent for both the Neptune's 
1977 season and the future. He will also 
be available to talk with and advise 
those who may be interested in a full or 
part-time career in theatre.

Except in Halifax, where appointments 
are required, people will be seen on a 
“first come, first served’’ basis. Acting 
candidates should prepare six minutes 
of material to include a selection from 
Shakespeare, a song, and a personal 
choice.

means

University Mass held in the SUB 
Sundays 7:00 p.m. Lounge 314. Acadia University begins a new 

venture this fall, starting on 
October eighth, 1976, ALPHA, a 
monthly literary journal, will be 
published by Either/Or Literary 
Society of Acadia.

ALPHA will publish short stories, 
articles, poetry, drama, reviews, 
humor, and graphics. Submissions 
are welcome from students at 
Dalhousie as well as other 
Universities and from the general 
public. They should be sent to 
ALPHA Literary Journal, Either/Or 
Publications, Acadia Students’ 
Union, Box 1269, Wolfville, N.S., 
BOP 1X0, and we would appreciate 
it if the writer would enclose a 
stamped self-addressed envelope 
for the return of the manuscript. All 
manuscripts will be returned, 
whether accepted for publication or 
not.

The SCM is a movement of students 
interested in Christian ethics and their 
application to social and economic 
problems. The movement seeks creative 
solutions to these problems and 
involves acommitment to social change.

Dalhousie Theatre of the Ear proudly 
presents an evening of “aurral gratifica­
tion", that's every Thursday at 8:00 
p.m. on CKDU Radio. Don't let a good 
ear go to waste. Starting September 16.

All students are invited to share in the 
following program:
Seminars

Monday, Sept. 20, 12:30-1:45,
Lounge 314 SUB

“Christianity and Feminism" - 
Prof. Doris Dyke

Wednesday, Sept. 22, 12:30-2:00,
Lounge 314 SUB

“Christian Ethics and 
Economics’’ - Prof. Mike 
Bradfield

Thursday, Sept. 23, 12:30-2:00,
Lounge 314 SUB

“Christian Ethics and Ecology" 
Rev. Don MacDougall

Weekend Retreat
Late Friday to Sunday, Sept. 24-26 

Introduction to SCM at Camp 
Sherbrooke

Leave SUB at 4:30 Friday 
For more information contact: John 
Kearney, 429-4522

“At a time when the long and 
arduous struggle of the southern 
African people is reaching the final and 
crucial stage...the international 
community has a duty to step up action 
to assist the oppressed and their 
liberation to attain their inalienable 
right to freedom, human dignity and 
national liberation."

In response to this historic dictum the 
Southern African Information Group of 
Dalhousie has been formed. Its purpose 
is to conduct educational work on the 
conditions of life under apartheid by 
distributing information in various 
forms throughout our community. 
Watch the Gazette for further informa­
tion or contact Harvey MacKinnon at 
424-2507, or c/o the Gazette office in 
the SUB.

Auditions will be held in Halifax on 
September 17th and 18th from 10 a.m. 
to 6 p.m. at the Neptune Theatre 
Rehearsal Hall, 1707 Brunswick Street. 
Appointments must be made through 
Gail Rennick (429-7300).

ALPHA will be on sale in the 
Dalhousie University Bookstore 
starting on October 12, and we hope 
to continue this practice with 
subsequent issues. ALPHA is not 
intended to be a magazine strictly 
for Acadia, but for the region.

We look forward to hearing from

Wormwoods Repertory Cinema. Show­
ings for September 
Fake", 24th "The Invitation." Screening 
at 7:00 and 9:30 NFB Theatre 1572 
Barrington St. $5.00 Membership. 
Information phone 423-8833.
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